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ENGINEERING NOTICE 

#22-EN012 
Effective 0001, Wednesday, August 31, 2022 

 

 

To: ALL CONCERNED 
 

Subject: ORR SAFETY WEBSITE 

 

The ORR Safety Website will be temporarily shut down beginning August 31, 2022, at 5:00 p.m. through 

September 6, 2022. 

For immediate concerns regarding PPE, please reach out to your manager. 

 

Scott Schiemann 
Chief Engineer 

 

 
 

 
 

 
Engineering Notices in Effect: 

2018 001, 005, 009 

2019 004, 007, 010, 012, 013 

2020 001, 011 

2021 003, 004, 005, 008, 010, 012, 014, 015, 016, 018 

2022 001, 003, 004, 005, 006, 007, 008, 009, 010, 011, 
012 

 

  

  

 

 


